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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing Society 

Rec – Yr.6 Sports Day Tuesday 20th May  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re excited to welcome you to our upcoming Sports Day, which is always a fun and special event for the whole school 

community! 

      Timings for the Day 

• Morning Session (starts at 9:00am): 

We'll begin with a Choral Speaking performance by the children, themed around the 80th anniversary of VE Day. After 

that, the children will take part in traditional competitive races. 

• Afternoon Session (starts at 1:30pm): 

After lunch, all children will take part in team activities with their house groups to earn points. 

     Important: 

All spectators must leave the field after the morning session and return from 1:15pm for the afternoon activities. 

     What Children Need 

Please make sure your child comes to school with: 

• Full school PE kit 

• A sun hat 

• Sun cream already applied 

• Plenty of water to drink 

Let’s hope for sunshine! 

     Weather Plans 

Sports Day will go ahead unless there is heavy rain. We’ll decide by 8:30am and let you know via ParentApp. 

Please don’t call the school office – all updates will be sent out. 

       Food & Refreshments 

We’ll have refreshments available for spectators: 

• Morning: Bacon or sausage buns – £2 each 

• Afternoon: Scones with strawberries – £1 each 

(Please note: food is for parents and carers, not pupils.) 
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         Parking Reminder 

Parking rules on Bowerham Road are still in place (1 hour limit). Please park respectfully and safely. Police may be monitoring the 

area. 

                                   Spectator Guidelines 

• There will be a designated viewing area for parents. 

• For safety reasons, you won’t be allowed near the race lines or children’s seating areas. 

• Please make sure your child has everything they need in the morning, as you won't be able to pass them anything during 

the day. 

• A picnic blanket may be useful if you’d like to sit on the grass. 

We really hope you can join us to cheer on your child and enjoy this fantastic day! 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jo Banks 


